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If an 18 year old can leave their parent's house and starts out on their own; in their 

own house or apartment.  Should they not be able to defend themselves? If you had 

a daughter who moved out with a girlfriend when they turned 20...How would you as 

their Mother or Father feel about it if you knew she could not defend herself in case of 

a break-in?  This bill creates a hole whereby these young adults are vulnerable to be 

preyed on.  

 

Also, 

This bill would make it illegal for a person 18-21 to be able to hunt by themselves.  

Again, if a person can live by themselves at the age of 18.. They should be able to 

hunt by themselves.  

 

Please drop this bill that exposes our young adults to harm, and inhibits the freedoms 

they should be able to enjoy.  


